
 
 

 
MUNICIPALITY OF TWEED 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
FOR THE RECONSTRUCTION OF 

POMEROY AVENUE AND McCLELLAN STREET 
 
 

 
 
 

The Municipality of Tweed is preparing to proceed with the reconstruction of Pomeroy Avenue 
and McClellan Street within the Village of Tweed and would like to advise the public of an 
upcoming Public Information Centre (open house) to be held for members of the community to 
have an opportunity to review and discuss the proposed scope of works as planned.   The 
proposed work will generally include; replacement of the Watermains, Storm Sewers, Sanitary 
Sewers, Roadway Surface, Sidewalks and Curb and Gutter. 
 
A Public Information Centre has been scheduled for Wednesday, June 7th, 2023, to provide 
information regarding the above project.  The Public Information Centre will follow a drop-in 
open house style format in which plans of the proposed project will be on display.  Municipal 
staff and the design Consultant will be present to answer any questions. 
 
    Date:  June 7, 2023 
    Time:  4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
    Location: Tweed Municipal Office 
      255 Metcalf Street, Tweed 
 
All information/comments received will be subject to the disclosure requirements of the Freedom 
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. R.S.O.1990. With the exception of personal 
information, all comments will become part of the public record.  We welcome any comments 
you may have about this project. 
 
If you are interested in receiving further information on this project, please contact the following 
individuals. 
 
Pat Schick, A.Sc.T..      Allan Broek 
Project Manager      Public Works Supervisor 
Jewell Engineering Inc.     Municipality of Tweed 
71 Millennium Parkway, Unit 1    P.O. Box 729, 255 Metcalf Street 
Belleville, ON       Tweed, ON 
K8N 4Z5       K0K 3J0 
 
Telephone: (613) 969-1111     Telephone: (613) 478-2535 
Email: pat@jewelleng.ca     Email: pubwks@twp.tweed.on.ca 
 


